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Eureka Township 
Dakota County 

State of Minnesota 
 

Board of Canvass 

March 15, 2012  

 

 

Chair Brian Budenski called the Special Meeting of the Eureka Township Board of Canvass to order at 

7:06 p.m. on Thursday, March 15, 2012. 

 

Town Board members present were Brian Budenski, Dan Rogers, Pete Storlie and Kenny Miller and 

Clerk/ Treasurer Nanett Sandstrom to record minutes.   

 

Agenda:  Board of Canvass 

 

The Board of Canvass was unable to certify the election results.  The Head Election Judge had returned 

all the election supplies including the Townships copies to the Dakota County Elections Department. 

 

The Clerk was asked to contact Dakota County Elections to obtain the Township’s copies of election 

materials.  She was also instructed to check on how the delay would affect the election calendar. 

 

At 7:21 Supervisor Brian Budenski made a motion:  To hold the Board of Canvass meeting open to 

continue on Friday, March 16, 2012 at 4:30 p.m.  Motion seconded by Supervisor Dan Rogers.  Motion 

carried by unanimous vote. 


